
News story: S4C Reappointments

John Davies has been appointed for six months commencing 1 April 2018. Sian
Lewis and Guto Harri have been appointed for two years commencing 9 July
2018.

John Davies

John Davies FRAgS, MRAC was Leader of Pembrokeshire County Council from 2004
until his retirement in 2012. John has over the years been involved with the
media in Wales having been a S4C presenter in the early years of the channel
and is currently a regular contributor to current affairs programmes both on
Television and Radio.

From 2008 till May 2012 he was the Principal Leader of the Welsh Local
Government Association. He was a member of Dyfed – Powys Police Authority and
Chairman of its Finance Committee for 9 years.

In recognition of his efforts to Local Government in Wales he was anointed
the title of ITV Wales Local Politician of the Year in December 2008. He is
the Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Royal Welsh Agricultural
Society. At the 2009 Royal Welsh Show he was awarded Fellowship of the Royal
Agricultural Societies of the UK for his services to agriculture and rural
Wales.

For 9 years John was the farming and rural voice on the Electricity Consumer
Council and subsequently became a member of Energywatch Wales. He is also a
member of the Gorsedd of Bards. He holds a number of public non-executive
directorships.

Sian Lewis

Sian graduated in Business & HR from UWIC. After a brief period working for
independent television company, Fflic TV, she joined Urdd Gobaith Cymru
(Wales League of Youth) as a Development Officer and later Area Manager. She
was later invited to join Cardiff’s Welsh language initiative, Menter Iaith
Caerdydd.

As Chief Executive of ‘Menter’ her role was to promote and expand the use of
the Welsh language within the Cardiff Community. Sian established successful
partnerships with a multitude of stakeholders which have been key to her
strategy to increase the local community’s engagement with the language.

In December 2017, Sian was appointed Chief Executive of Urdd Gobaith Cymru.
The Urdd’s aim is to provide the opportunity, through the medium of Welsh,
for the children and young people in Wales to become fully rounded
individuals, developing personal and social skills that will enable them to
make a positive contribution to the community. The Urdd is the largest Welsh
Language Youth organisation in Wales, with over 55,000 members, 10,000
volunteers, 300 workforce and a turnover of over £10 million.
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Guto Harri

Guto began his career as a BBC journalist, spending most of it covering UK
politics for the Corporation’s main television and radio outlets. He
presented a number of flagship shows and was Chief Political Correspondent at
Westminster before taking 2 foreign postings to Rome and New York.

Guto left the BBC to handle communications for Boris Johnson and helped
mastermind his re-election as Mayor of London in May 2012. He joined Liberty
Global in February 2015 as managing director of external communications.

The roles

The roles are remunerated at £9,650 per annum. These reappointments have been
made in accordance with the Cabinet Office’s Governance Code on Public
Appointments.

The appointments process is regulated by the Commissioner for Public
Appointments. Under the Code, any significant political activity undertaken
by an appointee in the last five years must be declared. This is defined as
including holding office, public speaking, making a recordable donation, or
candidature for election.

John Davies has declared that he has acted as a County Councillor as an
Independent Member for Pembrokeshire County Council since 1999 and Guto Harri
has declared that he worked for the former Mayor of London in 2012. Sian
Lewis has declared no such political activity.
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